
 

 

 
 
 
April 11, 2024 
 
 
To Governing Board Members, 
 
The Constitution and Bylaws Committee met to review several proposals to amend the 
National Bylaws. The Bylaws amendments are among several items that will be voted on 
during the Governing Board meeting at the Redmond, Oregon, convention this summer. 
The Bylaws proposals are included with this mailing for your review. 
 
Biannual elections are being conducted for the Area Vice President position in the Eastern, 
Great Lakes, International, Northwest, and Western areas. Successful candidates will serve 
on the Executive Board for a two-year term and take office during the Annual Membership 
Meeting in Redmond, Oregon, on August 17, 2024. A ballot and candidate details are 
included in this mailing for voting members in the respective areas. 
 
FMCA’s 109th International Convention and RV Expo will be held in Redmond, Oregon, at 
the Deschutes County Fair and Expo, August 14-17, 2024. The Governing Board meeting 
will take place on August 14 during this event. To register, use the form included with this 
mailing; visit www.fmca.com/fmca-event-registration; or call FMCA’s Events Department.  
 
Your chapter secretary will receive a roll call sheet to verify the chapter officers and the 
voting delegate for this meeting. The Governing Board meeting packet is expected to be 
mailed in mid-July. If you will be traveling during this period, please notify the chapter 
services staff at the national office that you will not be at your address of record to receive 
this packet, so other arrangements can be made. It is vitally important that your chapter 
have a representative at this meeting.  
 
Don’t forget that we are holding a Chapter Fair in Redmond, on August 13, 2024. Be sure to 
pack your table decorating materials! You can register your chapter for a table at the 
Chapter Fair by contacting the Chapter Services Department at the national office, or by 
email to chapters@fmca.com.  
 
The dates and locations of other FMCA events are available on FMCA.com. Be sure to 
check which of these events fit into your travel plans.  
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This mailing, as well as previous Governing Board mailings, can be found on the 
Governance website, https://governance.fmca.com.  
 
Safe travels! Glenda and I look forward to seeing you at the next FMCA event. Remember, “It’s 
all about having fun!” 

 
Gary Milner, National President 
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